
 

 

 
 

 

ALLEN, PAQUET & ARSENEAU LLP 

SCHOLARHIP PROGRAM 

 
Allen Paquet & Arseneau LLP (APA) recognizes the importance of supporting graduating 
students entering post-secondary Business Administration programs from its regions. Today, we 
are proud to announce a high-school scholarship program valued at $2,000 per student for 
regional high schools located near our branch offices. 
 
To reward tomorrow’s leaders, APA introduces a high-school scholarship program for students 
entering post-secondary programs in the field of Business Administration. APA will also provide 
the recipients with a contact person that will act as a mentor (a few hours per school year) if the 
student needs to reach out during their studies. According to the Partners of the firm: ‘’We are 
very excited to support our next generation of leaders by supporting our youth in their education 
quest.  We recognize the unique challenges facing the 2024 graduating class and want to reiterate 
our commitment to support our communities.’’  
 
A $2,000 scholarship will be provided to one student in each of our three regions of Campbellton, 
Bathurst and Miramichi, and the award will be made based on a combination of academic results, 
community involvement, and student employment experience. 
 
Eligible schools: 
Polyvalente A.-J. Savoie – Saint- Quentin 
École Marie-Gaétane – Kedgwick 
Polyvalente Roland-Pépin – Campbellton 
Sugarloaf Senior High School – Campbellton 
École des Deux Rivières - Matapédia 
Aux quatre vents – Dalhousie 
Dalhousie Regional High School - Dalhousie 
École secondaire Nepisiguit – Bathurst 
Bathurst High School - Bathurst 
Carrefour Beausoleil – Miramichi 
James M. Hill Memorial High School – Miramichi 
Miramichi Valley High School – Miramichi 
Blackville School – Blackville 
North and South Esk Regional High School – Sunny Corner 


